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Belmonte, Juan

From: Leslie Moran <lesliemoran31@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 8, 2019 8:17 PM
To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] IEP feedback

New Jersey can and should be a global leader in addressing our climate emergency. Instead, I am 
alarmed by the findings presented in the Integrated Energy Plan. In the interest of our citizens and 
as an example to others,  we must take all steps to address these critical structural deficiencies 
before finalizing the IEP and EMP.  
 
Leslie Moran 
Randolph, NJ 


